
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been great to welcome everybody back to school; we have missed 
you all over the summer holidays, it has been lovely to see all of the  
children coming into school very sensibly and looking super smart in 
their uniforms and sports wear.  
Looking back we were all ready for a break at the end of last term and as 
a staff we were very much overwhelmed with the cards and gifts that we 
received, thank you for your kindness and appreciation.  
We have almost completed our first full week back at school; the                       
children have worked well considering that we have had some very hot 
days. I hope that you all have a lovely weekend and I look forward to 
working with you during the coming academic year.  

Best wishes 

 
 

 

Principal  

 
Summer Works  
We have had a lot of work completed throughout school during the 
summer holidays. We have had some internal windows replaced as well 
as some decorating to refresh the corridors,  the Year Two  classroom 
has also had some refurbishment work completed. Our big                     
playground project has unfortunately had to be delayed, hopefully this 
can be completed shortly, I will keep you updated.  
 
School  Site  
Thank you to Mr. Perrins, Mrs Taylor and Mrs O’Dea for their hard work 
over the summer to ensure that we have returned to a lovely clean 
school. The school looks sparkling and we are so lucky to have such a 
fabulous school site; with a dedicated team to look after it.  
 
Diary Dates  
I have attached an overview of key diary dates for the 
coming  academic year; I hope that you will find this 
useful. These dates will also be posted on the school 
website. Of course as we go through the year there 
will be more dates to be added as we will have a                 
calendar of Parent Association events.  
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous academic year.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  
9th September Year 5 Swimming begins 

24th September                   Macmillan Non Uniform Day– 
Green theme 

4th October  Black History Month  

11th October World Mental Health Day 
Non Uniform Day– donations for 
Harvest 

15th October  Harvest Celebration 9.00am  

18th October  Nursery Parent Meetings week 

19th October  Parent Meetings  

20th October  Parent Meetings 

22nd October  Diwali Theme Lunch 
School Closes for half term 

2nd  November School re-opens 

5th November Remembrance Service 9am 
Bonfire Night Theme lunch  

15th November Anti Bullying Week 
Y2 Phonics Screening Check Week 

19th November Children in Need  Non Uniform Day  

26th November  Christingle Service 9am 

7th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm 

8th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm 

9th December Christmas Lunch Day  

10th December Christmas Jumper Day  
Y6 Class Worship 9.00am 

17th  December School Closes for Christmas Holiday 

4th January School re-opens 

28th January  Year 2 Class Worship 

11th February Year 4 Class Worship 

18th February School closes for half term 

28th February School re-opens 

3rd March  World Book Day  

8th April School closes for Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration– 
School Closed 

27th May School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

22nd July School closes 

Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 95% 97% 96% 

97% 96% 95% 95% 

YR Brendon Adams-Bennett 

Y1 Braydon Shelley 

Y2 Mehar Lakhanpal 

Y3 Max Brampton 

Y4 Raegan Miller 

Y5 Megan Lakhanpal 

Y6 Angel-May Green 

Principal Awards  


